
Dear TU CASA Community, 

Welcome to the August edition of our
TU CASA newsletter! As we gear up for
the fall semester, we are excited to keep
you informed and connected with the
latest updates and news of our program
and students. Stay tuned to learn about
the TU CASA students’ semester
achievements, upcoming opportunities,
and future events.

WHAT'S IN THIS
MONTH'S ISSUE:

Summer Semester Recap
Student Updates
Upcoming Events
New hires
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Summer Semester
Recap

Cohort 5 TU CASA students have been
working on their retailing course this summer
and have officially completed their class. The
students have earned their retailing digital
badge credential from Education Associates.



As we prepare for the Fall semester, the students have
begun to visit their individual internship sites. 

Michael, who is part of our cohort 5, enjoyed touring
South Texas Press for his Fall semester internship. 

Maddeline was able to job shadow at Inspiration Hills
Rehabilitation Center. 

Hannah  will be  at Crescendo Center which focuses on
music therapy. 

We love an end of semester de-stress
activity, and what better way to celebrate
than to have a family engagement art
workshop. 

INTERNSHIP PREPARATIONS

Internships

Family Engagement



Stop by the Madla building on September 9th
between 2pm-4pm to learn more about the TU
CASA program and opportunities to get involved. 

We would like to welcome our 3 new Student Success
Coaches to the TU CASA team. Our student workers are
a vital part of our program and will be working with the
TU CASA students this Fall semester. 

MADLA MINGLE

WELCOME TO THE TEAM

Upcoming Events

New Hires

Tameca English

Yadirah Ontiveros

Ashlyn Thomas-Smith

More Information:
TUCASA@tamusa.edu

210-784-2425

Professor Highlight
Thank you, Professor Rodriguez, for teaching
Interpersonal Skills to our C5 students this
summer. It was a great start to their college
journey.


